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☐ ☐ ☒

This Financial Report for the period 1 July 2018 to 31 March 2019, provides the trustees with an updated 
statement of financial performance and financial position of the trust.  

Financial Performance 

1 The concessionaire’s income represents the first three quarters. At 1 April 2019, there is $313 of 
concessionaires outstanding.  

2 The majority of expenses to date relate to chairman fees, the preliminary work on the walkway 
project and insurance for the period 1 July 2018 to 30 June 2019. Costs to date for the walkway 
project are in relation to design and consultancy. The insurance policies cover Trustees Liability, 
Statutory Liability and Public Liability insurance.  

3 Trustee fees are in credit due to the accrued fees for the year ended 30 June 2018, not being 
claimed. No trustee fees from the first two meetings of this financial year, have been claimed to 
date. s 

Financial Position 

4 The Milford Community Trust (MCT) continues to have a strong cash position with $132,289 
held in current/call accounts. Some of these funds will be used to pay for the walkway project, 
with the final invoice expected to be received in April. The call account receives interest at a 
rate of 0.1% p.a.  Surplus funds are transferred to the call account, or invested as appropriate, 
on a regular basis.  

5 Additionally, $237,121 is invested in term deposits as outlined in the table below.  

Bank Amount Interest 
Rate 

Term Maturity 
Date 

Total 

Expected 
Interest 

BNZ $74,531 2.97% 120 Days 7/06/2019 $728 

BNZ $42,589 2.97% 120 Days 14/06/2019 $416 

BNZ $120,000 3.08% 150 Days 22/07/2019 $1,519 

Total: $237,121    $2,663 

Concessionaries Contributions 

6 As at 1 April 2019, the Department of Conservation (DOC) has advised that the collation of 
the required data needed to update the concessionaire’s model, has predominantly been 
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completed.  Although the updated data has not yet been received, it is expected soon and will 
be used for the fourth quarter invoices, which will be sent out in late April.  
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